Legacy Report Spring 2016 Assembly District 12

We are so blessed here is District 12. We had a GREAT opportunity to put Thought Force and Task Force into
action in our District .The first one was our Bequest Funds. It was a learning experience and | am so VERY
grateful for the opportunity to work with everyone in our District. We currently have 2 more Task Forces in the
pipelines.

We are so blessed with our Public Outreach. They are involved in a multitude of projects to increase the
visibility of Al-Anon through multiple repeated exposure in the community including the legal, professional and
healthcare community along with advertising and literature distribution. They will be chairing the Day of
Workshops planned for October.

Alateen is now in one of the High Schools in Sarasota reaching children in need.

We are continuing to grow and will be adding 2 new groups to our Where & When, one that will be focused on
parents of alcoholic children.

Our Literature Distribution is doing an amazing job of providing literature to our District: including a donation of
materials to Alateen and gift materials to our District DR to distribute to Al-Anon Family Groups visited.
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